
Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

07.03.24 World Book Day 

 

14.03.24 Year 3 Let’s Go Sing  

 

15.03.24 COMIC RELIEF—CRAZY HAIR 

DAY  

18.03.24 Blackburn Cathedral—Threads 

through creation visit  

 

22.03.24 Y3 x 15 Reading, Retirement 

Village  

 

26.03.24 2.45pm Year 1 Easter Singing 

Performance for parents 

 

27.03.24 Y5 Easter Worship Parents,   

Unity Place 2.00pm  

 

28.03.24 Y5 Easter Worship — 

Brookwood Way  

School Closes 1.45pm BW 

2.00pm UP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley 

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 624416 

     

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs JR Wright 

 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

8th March 2024 

 

Thank you to those of you who attended our SENCo Parent Information 

Session with Miss Horrocks this week. Keep your eye out for future drop 

ins coming up. 

 

Thank you so much for all of your efforts for World Book Day — your     

children looked amazing and had some brilliant conversations about the 

book characters they had come as!  There has been so much good stuff   

going on in school around World Book Day, not least our KS2 children     

visiting Brookwood Way or The Hub Nursery to read with the younger    

children, a real treat. Book and Breakfast proved as popular as ever, thank 

you for coming along. I must thank all the staff who helped and Miss      

Corrigan and Mrs Kenyon for their organisation of all our World Book Day 

activities. Thanks also to all those staff who ensure our libraries are         

fabulous, inspiring places for the children. 

 

Year 3 are very excited about their performance at King George’s Hall and 

I Iook forward to seeing them and hearing their fabulous singing next 

Thursday. It’s always a real treat and a proud moment to see our children 

representing Trinity so beautifully.  

 

Next Friday is Comic Relief Day and given that there has been so much   

busyness and hard work for World Book Day, we have decided to try   

something a bit different for Comic Relief this time and have a CRAZY HAIR 

DAY! Please use your imagination to create fabulous hairstyles, use fancy 

hair accessories etc, use hats or wigs but please make sure we can get back 

to having super smart hairstyles for school the following Monday. You will 

be able to make a donation via Parentpay or bring in a cash donation for 

Comic Relief to support the incredible work they undertake.  

 








